Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing
FINANCIAL SERVICES COMMISSION
RESCHEDULED NOTICE – The Financial Services Commission announces a public hearing, to which all persons are invited. 
NEW DATE AND TIME: March 16, 2006, 9:00 a.m., during a regular meeting of the Financial Services Commission. Please note this was previously scheduled for March 14, 2006, as published January 13, 2006, in Vol. 32, No. 2, of the Florida Administrative Weekly.
PLACE: Cabinet Meeting Room, Lower Level, The Capitol, Tallahassee, Florida
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: This is the Final Public Hearing on the repeal to Rule Chapter 69O-211, Insurance Representatives, Florida Administrative Code, published on October 28, 2005 in Vol. 31, No. 43, of the Florida Administrative Weekly. No notice of change was published. 

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this program, please advise the contact person at least 5 calendar days before the program by contacting: Bob Prentiss, e-mail: bob.prentiss@fldfs.com.

